
Dear future Year 7 students, parents and carers,

I am delighted to introduce myself as your Year 7 form tutor from when you join 
The Orme Academy in September 2023.  My name is Miss Harvey and I am a 
Science teacher. 

As your form tutor, it is my job to support you throughout your school career at 
The Orme Academy. I will help to ease you through this big transition in your 
lives from primary to secondary school, something I’m sure some of you are 
nervous about.  I expect a positive learning environment within my form group 
so I have high expectations of you; I want you to succeed and be the best you 
can be! Hopefully, together, we can make your time at The Orme Academy, 
amazing and make the class of 2028 the best it can possibly be.

Enjoy the last week of Year 6 and have an amazing summer break, see you soon 
in September!

Miss M Harvey
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